
Orange Shirt Day: Every Child Matters - September 30 

Orange Shirt Day is a time to remember the lives of Indigenous children who attended 

residential schools in Canada and to be proactive in promoting anti-

racism and anti-bullying in schools and in the workplace. Please consider 

wearing orange on September 30th. For more information, please visit 

the following links: 

https://www.orangeshirtday.org/ 

https://www.orangeshirtday.org/phyllis-story.html  

https://youtu.be/E3vUqr01kAk  (Video of orange shirt story)  

Photos from St. Mark’s 2019 Orange Shirt Day Event shared with St. James and Zion... 
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